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Ambassador of India met Angolan Minister of Higher Education, Science, 
Technology and Innovation - Dr. Maria do Rosário Bragança Sambo on 17 July 
2019. 
 
Issues discussed during the meeting focused on cooperation in the Higher 
Education sector. This included sharing of Indian expertise in Education and 
Information Technology (IT), supporting the Angolan government in capacity 
building in key areas of higher education and exploring ways and means to 
facilitate English Language teaching for students in Polytechnic Schools in 
Luanda and provinces through use of Information Technology. 
 
Also covered in the discussions was the Indian Government's recently 
proposed initiative to share Indian expertise in Information Technology (IT) 
through the e-VidyaBharati and e-ArogyaBharati Network Project (e-VBAB 
platform) to bring benefits of higher education and healthcare to the Angolan 
people. 

 


